
G-CAT Board Meeting  4/20/2015 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
            John Hartnett 
            Irene Young 
            Bob Ore 
             Bob Knutson 
             
 
Discussion: 
  

� March minutes approved. 
 

� Reviewed February financials: 
      Rounds were 1919 compared to 1817 last year.   
      Revenue was $52,581 compared to $45,567 last year.   
      Expenses were $56,799 compared to $56,437 last year.   
      Profit was -$4218 compared to -$10,870 last year. 
Year to date profit is -$20,125 compared to -$21,679 last year. 

 
� All computer upgrades complete. 

 
� All planned major tree removal complete.. 

 
� Work on replacing cart path on hole 1 with a new concrete path is started.  So far 

work is looking great. 
 

� Meeting adjourned 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


